
Courtesy meeting with the new
Country Representative of the United
Nations Refugee Agency in the
Republic of Moldova

On 25 November 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian met
with the new Country Representative of the United Nations Refugee Agency in the
Republic of Moldova (UNHCR), Anne-Marie Deutschlander, wishing her every success in
fulfilling her mandate.

In this context, officials touched upon the priorities and established institutional goals,
reaffirming the need to coordinate actions in the Transnistrian region of the Republic
of Moldova.


